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NEWS RELEASE 
 

AFRICA OIL’S ANNUAL GENERAL AND SPECIAL MEETING OF 
SHAREHOLDERS TO BE HELD ON APRIL 21, 2020 

 
March 25, 2020 (AOI–TSX, AOI–Nasdaq-Stockholm) – Africa Oil Corp. (“Africa Oil”, “AOC” or the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that its Annual General and Special Meeting of Shareholders will be 
held on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 9:00 am (Pacific Time) at Suite 2000, 885 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6C 3E8. 

Your participation as a shareholder is important to us. Given the situation regarding the wide-spread 
COVID-19 virus, social distancing will be maintained while at the in-person meeting. If you are unable to 
attend the meeting in-person, we encourage you to exercise your right to vote by telephone, mail or over 
the internet before 9:00 a.m. (Pacific time) on April 17, 2020 (the “Voting Cut-off Time”).  

If you prefer to join the meeting by telephone, please contact Rashida McLean at aoi@namdo.com for the 
dial-in details, however, your votes must be received before the Voting Cut-off Time as no votes will 
be taken over the phone during the meeting.  
 
The Notice of Meeting, Management Information Circular, and related meeting materials are now available 
under the Company's profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com and on the Company’s website at 
www.africaoilcorp.com. 
 
About Africa Oil 

Africa Oil Corp. is a Canadian oil and gas company with producing and development assets in deepwater 
Nigeria; development assets in Kenya; and an exploration/appraisal portfolio in Africa and Guyana. The 
Company is listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange and on Nasdaq Stockholm under the symbol "AOI".  

For further information, please contact:   
 
Shahin Amini 
IR and Commercial Manager 
shahin.amini@africaoilcorp.com  
T: +44 (0)203 982 6800  
 

Sophia Shane 
Corporate Development 
sophias@namdo.com 
T: +1 (604) 806-3575 

Additional Information  

 
This information is information that Africa Oil is obliged to make public pursuant to the Swedish Financial 
Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact 
persons set out above, at 9:30 p.m. ET on March 25, 2020. 
 
 


